Matts Memos 
February 5th – 9th, 2018
*Progress Reports- Progress reports are coming home Wednesday February 21st. Please be sure to sign and return the envelope as well as the actual progress report on Friday. I have some students not turning in their homework regularly, and this will have impact on their progress reports. Please work on getting that homework turned in. 
**PI Night- Please remember our February PI night will be held on Thursday, February 22nd. We will be discussing bullying. 
***Conferences – The second round of 4th grade conferences will be held on Tuesday, February 13th. Conference time slots are first come, first serve. Please be sure to mark your calendar for this day. The conference sheet is now available. (  
****FSA Writing – Just a heads up, we will be taking FSA Writing Test on Tuesday, March 6th. As always, PLEASE be sure your children have a nutritious breakfast, a good night’s sleep, and are on time. We have been practicing a lot lately and the children have made vast improvements since the beginning of the year. I am excited to see what they have in store. ( 
*****FSA Practice Tests - http://www.fsassessments.org/  If you have not done so already, please be sure to check out the FSA practice tests online. These practice tests have the different types of questions that the students will be exposed to during the FSA math and reading portions. While the writing is paper pencil, ELA and Math will be tested on the computer, so please be sure to get your children typing as often as possible to get them feeling comfortable with typing on computers. 
******Five Points of Life- Race weekend is February 17th. I hope you can join us for either the 5K or the kids marathon! Hudson and I will be hanging in the back walking the 5k. ( 
*******School Days- Please be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: our word of the week; purpose, beginning and completing chapter 10 in math, working on chapter 6 in science, and what is going on in PE, Art, and Morning Meeting. 
*******Tip of the week - Heart Health Month Continued (  
In observance of Heart Health Month, the tip of the week is to use spices to season your food instead of salt. Studies show that added salt is contributing to high levels of blood pressure in children. Our taste buds take only two to three weeks to adjust to a less salty taste.
Spelling List
(words ending in ity, schwa)

probability            community      opportunity        responsibility    personality university              hospitality       popularity          humanity           integrity   
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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